
Dear WVBC Family, 

Thank you for helping us promote this year’s Mountain State Mission Offering.  Last year, 

individuals and churches stepped up their giving to this offering and helped us endure a 

very unusual year. This year, with camps and conferences expected to  remain heavily 

impacted, your support of this offering is extremely vital! 

When you give to the Mountain State Mission Offering, 100% of your gift goes to 

support the mission and ministries that we do together as a WVBC family. Below is a graph 

that shows the breakdown of our 2021 budget. 

Included in this packet is a 

poster, a bulletin insert and an 

offering envelope to help get you 

started.  I have also included a 

Rope Holder Card for individuals 

who want to give directly. 

Additional cards, envelopes and 

other resources can be  

requested by contacting Todd 

McClure at todd@wvbc.org. 

We also have a promotional 

video that can be found on our 

website: www.wvbc.org/

mountain-state-mission-offering. 

 

Thank you once again for promoting this offering. Your support is essential to our 

mission of doing Christ’s work together. 

               Your fellow rope holder, 

      

 

                        Todd McClure 

               Minster of Missions and Finance 


